1 November 2012

Subject: Clarification of today news
To: The President of the Stock Exchange of Thailand

In response to the request of the Stock Exchange of Thailand (“SET”) concerning the
news of land sale of 600 to 700 rai of our land holdings at Srinakarin Road, Bangkok
Land Public Company Limited would like to clarify that the Company has the
intention of reducing its land holdings at Srinakarin, and at the present moment the
Company has not entered into any sale agreement(s) with any buyer(s).

Should the Company decide and reach agreement(s) with any buyer(s) to sale a
material portion of its land holdings, we shall disclose all relevant details in

accordance with the regulations of the SET.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yourgfaithfully,

Ananf{ Kanjanapas
Chairman
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